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Welcome to the Second PAGB e-newsletter which this time features the PAGB 

Inter-Club Print Championship on Saturday 25 October 2008.   This great event is 

now in its 12th year and if you’ve never attended now is the time to think about it.    
If you have attended previously you don’t need to be told what an exciting day it is.  
  
In a separate attachment you will find a list of the 

clubs who have been nominated by their Federations 

together with the five semi-finalists from 2007.  

(Some Federations have yet to nominate their 

representatives but if any Federation thinks that they 

have notified a club that is not listed please contact 

me as soon as possible).  These clubs will be 

receiving entry forms shortly - rules are available in 

advance from the PAGB website.  
 

We have recruited a superb panel of judges, 

courageous enough to take on this task in front  

 

GB CUP 2009 
 

Closing Date for Entries 

17 November 2008  
 

Judging Date 

 

of an exacting audience.  Some of the spectators will be very satisfied, some will be less convinced 

and a few will have hard luck stories to take home.   If you cannot win a hard luck story often helps! 
 

                                                        The Judges 

                  John Chamberlin FRPS MFIAP APAGB (WCPF) 

                            Sandy Cleland FRPS AFIAP  (SPF) 

                              Peter Gennard MFIAP (MCPF) 
 

 

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO THE 

PPAAGGBB  PPRRIINNTT  CCHHAAMMPPIIOONNSSHHIIPP  22000088  
Sponsored by BPD Photech & Permajet Ltd. 

Saturday 25
th
 October 2008 starting at 10.00 a.m. 

 

Deeside College is located in Connahs Quay just off the A548 - come over the bridge, not through the town - and is only a few miles from Chester.  

Access is very easy from the Midlands and the North and there is abundant accommodation in the area if you want to make a weekend of it.  This year 
we will again occupy the new sports hall with much improved facilities.    We “video-project” the prints on to two large screens so that you will be 

able to see some of the very best prints, colour and monochrome, from all over the UK.  (Most observers at previous championships have commented 

favourably on the quality and diversity of the photographs). 
 

You may be able to pay on the day but we now have fewer seats and it is possible that admission will be limited to pre-booked & paid tickets only.  

All ticket applications will be serviced in order of receipt except that 8 tickets will be reserved for each Club until 1st October.   Wheel chairs are 
welcome although a little advance notice will allow us to book a parking space, etc.   
 

Tickets are available at £7.50 each, cheques, payable to PAGB, plus a stamped addressed DL size envelope or an 

additional 35p, to Christine Langford, Ty-Ni, Gwydryn Drive, ABERSOCH, LL53 7HU (01758 713572) 
 

 

A ticket advert/application form is also attached 
If you have events or exhibitions that you would like to publicise via this newsletter please e-mail details to Rod. 

 

This is an occasional newsletter sent to 

anyone who registers his or her e-mail 

address with  rod@creative-camera.co.uk.   
 

Most newsletters will be simple e-mails 

whilst others may run to illustrated PDF 

files. Please feel free to forward the 

Newsletter to anyone interested or please 

reprint it to display in clubs or other venues 


